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To whom it may concern  
 
Yes exotic and domesticated Animals should be allowed in touring circuses. Not only are they 
cared for like a family member they are healthy loved animals that aren’t abused.  
I am all for Circuses, Zoos, Aquariums. Animals in the wild live a hard and short life where as 
animals in the circus, zoos and aquariums live a long and prosperous life.  
Breeding animals in the circuses, marine parks and zoos will keep a lot of species alive.  We have 
to think about the future and what our children will grow up with.  
 
Kind regards 
Mrs. Grant. 


